

MOA Project Management & Engineering Tudor Centre / Diplomacy

Drive Area Resurfacing



PROJECT MANAGEMENT

Project Information

Issue 1 - July 23, 2019

The Municipality of Anchorage (MOA) Project Management and Engineering Department (PM&E) has begun construction on the Alaska Native Health Campus to resurface the roads with new asphalt pavement and to repaint crosswalks.

WORK INCLUDES:

- Tudor Centre Drive, Diplomacy Drive, and Ambassador Drive will be repaved. However, parking lot repaving is not part of this project.
- Replacing concrete sidewalk and ramps to meet accessibility requirements and replacement of areas of deteriorated concrete curbs.
- Upgrade bus stops and construct taxi lane near the Primary Care Center.

Summer 2019 Construction - What to Expect:

- Construction will be conducted to minimize impacts to all campus users.
- Emergency vehicle access will be maintained at all times.
- Detour routes and alternate access to parking areas will be clearly marked.

Project Team Contacts

Will Moran

Mass Excavation, Inc. willm@massexcavation.com 771-9272

Matt Newton

PM&E Project Inspector 727-8351

Melinda Tsu, P.E.

PM&E Project Administrator tsuma@muni.org 343-8110

Russell Oswald, P.E.

PM&E Project Manager oswaldrh@muni.org 343-8196

Construction Impacts:

- Beginning Monday, July 29th, Ambassador Drive will be closed entirely for at least one week. There will be detours to access buildings along Ambassador Drive as described and shown on the map below.
 - ⇒ Access Consortium Office Building (6) and Health Communities Building (7) from Elmore Road. These buildings can also be accessed from the overflow parking lot on Tudor Centre Drive.
 - Access Inuit Building (8) and the Education Development Center (22) from East Tudor Centre Drive.
 - People Mover routes 20 and 55 will be redirected to the stop at Diplomacy Drive.
 - Miscellaneous concrete repairs around the campus will continue during this closure.

